
 

  

  

 

December 2019 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

               Year 9 Reports 

 

This year we have introduced a new style of the Year 9 full report, which replaces the 

full written report. This is a tutor report and will be available on SIMS Parent Thursday 

19th December 2019. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr R Langstone                                 Mrs H Timson 

Head of Year 9   Assistant Headteacher – Key Stage 3 
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